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This is even a shorter report than usual tonight.  That said, we are hitting the busiest time of year in buildings with 

end of year activities, testing, and conferences. We have conferences on the 9th and 10th.  Testing next week in 

Middle School.  Ahead we have the Activities Banquet next week on 4/18.  The 8th Grade Trip is coming up next 

month as well as the Survival Trip, which will include the optional overnight.  Thank you to Ms. Parise for getting 

that worked out and to Ms. Denney and Mr. McCarty for their help.  We are planning some outdoor Friday activities 

and hope that is keeping our students engaged, attending, and maintaining eligibility. 

 

Our student enrollment has remained steady at 71.  

6th – 23.  7th – 24.  8th – 24.  

Attendance is around 89% since Spring Break.  

 

Activities: 

 

Middle School Volleyball is ending this weekend.  They’ve had two good showings and it is evident the Coaches, Ali 

Parise, Sam Marsden, as well as help from Randi Schleusner,  are working hard to teach the game to these 

students.   

 

Band and Choir will be returning from Music Fest.  I’m excited to hear about that trip and the successes that they 

had. Our Fine Arts Programs have had a really good year.   

 

NYO returned from Juneau with a 3rd place finisher in the Stick Pull. (Kelly) 

 
As always, I want to extend a special thank you to someone.  I usually have a group, but tonight I am 
going to highlight one individual.  That person is Jamie Guthrie.  I truly believe she may be the glue in the 
Middle School.  She is so easy to work with.  I have come to depend on her a lot and believe that just 
about everyone else has as well.  I can’t imagine not having her in the office to keep us all straight, but it 
is more than that.  She helps with activities, sporting events, chauffeuring students and luggage, and has  
a level head of reason that helps just about everyone she encounters in our building.  My sincerest Thank 
You to you Jamie. 


